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May 2, 2025 
 
Yuexing Hao 
VIA EMAIL: yh727@cornell.edu 
 
Dear Lili, 
 
Thank you for submitting a proposal to the 2025-26 Center for the Study of Inequality Seed Grant 
competition for graduate student research. Your proposal AI for Health Equity: Supporting Shared 
Decisions in Early-Stage Prostate Cancer, was among many competitive submissions received this year. 
I appreciate the time and effort you gave to prepare this proposal, as well as the opportunity to review 
your work. 
 
The Center for the Study of Inequality is pleased to award $1000.00 toward your project. General use 
funds will be sent as a single transfer directly to you through the Office of the Bursar. Any funding 
designated for RAs will be transferred through your depart for your use. If a transfer of RA funds is 
needed, please share the name and email of your departmental administrative contact with John 
Niederbuhl at jwn3@cornell.edu. 
 
Please be advised that all funds must be used within one year of the award date. We also ask that you 
acknowledge support by the Center for the Study of Inequality in all presentations or publications that 
result from the funded research. 
 
I wish you good luck as you advance your project. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kim Weeden  
 


